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NOTIFICATION 
 

 

The admission for B.Ed Programme offered in Pvt. Colleges Affiliated with 

University of Kashmir for the session 2024 – 26 stands formally closed from 

26th March, 2025. 

 

 

 

 Sd/- 

Assistant Registrar, 

   College Development Council 
 

 

                                                                                 

              No: F(Admission-Closure-Pvt.B.Ed aff cllgs)CDC/KU/25 

 Dated: 26.03.2025 

 

Copy to the: 

 
1. I/C Director, IT & SS With the request to upload the notification on the University Website; 
2. Deputy Registrar/Assistant Registrar Registration for information. 
3. Concerned Colleges: 
4. File. 

 

 

 

 


